
SENDING TEST RESULTS TO ADDITIONAL SCHOOLS 
 
To send results to an additional participating high school: 
 

1. Call the participating high school where reports are to be sent. 
2. Ask them to contact either the Archdiocese of Newark (christopher.hall@rcan.org) or 

the Diocese of Paterson (jbarth@patersondiocese.org)depending on where the test was 
administered. 

3. A list of participating high schools with phone numbers is listed on a blue link on the 
website njcoopexam.org. 

 

HSPT® SCORES WILL BE DISTRIBUTED TO COOP-PARTICIPATING HIGH SCHOOLS ONLY   

   The names of the high schools that participate in the Cooperative Admissions Program (COOP) 
are listed in the COOP Student Handbook on pages 12-13 and on the njcoopexam.org welcome 
page.  Students applying to high schools that are part of the COOP program must take the 
HSPT® at one of the COOP-participating high schools or in their participating elementary 
school. As part of the registration fee, HSPT® results for students testing through the 
Cooperative Admissions Program will be shared directly with up to three COOP-participating 
schools.  Scores from the HSPT® taken as part of the cooperative admissions process will not 
be distributed to schools that are not part of the Cooperative Admissions Program.  Parents of 
students who are applying to schools that are not part of the Cooperative Admissions Program 
should check with the school’s admissions staff regarding testing requirements.   Parents of 
students who take the HSPT® as part of the Cooperative Admissions Program in November will 
receive a HSPT® Student Score Report in early January, 2024. 

 


